
 

 

Circular No: BGA/Admin/2020/116         Date: 30 July 2020  
 
 
 

To All BGMEA Member 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
Hon'ble President, BGMEA will remain out of the country from 29 July 2020 to 20 
August 2020. During her absence, Mr. Mohammed Abdus Salam, First Vice 
President, BGMEA will officiate as Acting President (Mobile No - 01711720458).  
 
This is for your kind information.  
 
 
 
Commodore Mohammad Abdur Razzak (Retd)  

NUP, ndc, psc, M. Phil  

Secretary 
 


